RECTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENT
CONCERNING AWARDS FOR THE BEST STUDENTS PURSUING STUDIES IN A
FOREIGN LANGUAGE
AT THE UNIVERSITY OF WARMIA AND MAZURY IN OLSZTYN
FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/2023

Acting pursuant to the § 1, points 3 and 6 of the Ordinance No. 63/2022 of the Rector of the
University of Warmia and Mazury in Olsztyn of 7th October 2022 concerning awards for the
best students pursuing studies in a foreign language at the University of Warmia and Mazury in
Olsztyn, I would like to inform you that applications, the specimen of which is specified in § 1,
point 5 of the above-mentioned Ordinance, should be submitted by 9th February 2024 at the
Dean's Office of the faculty administering the studies in a foreign language.

The list of awardees will be announced by 29 February 2024 by publication on the faculty's
website.

Rector —
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dr hab. Jerzy A. Przyborowski, prof. UWM



